Greetings from the Chief Minister of Karnataka, India



B. S. YEDDYURAPPA CHIEF MINISTER



VIDHANA SOUDHA BANGALORE - 560 001

Date: 18-05-2010

CM/P5/229/2010

Dear Sri Ravi Subramanian,

Thank you for inviting me to the consecration (Kumbabhishekam) celebrations of the Sringeri Temple, being held in Etobicoke, Toronto, Ontario, Canada from 18th to 27th June 2010. Though I was keen to attend this important spiritual celebration, my pressing engagements in Karnataka are not permitting me to visit Canada.

The charitable activities of Sringeri Vidya Bharati Foundation, (SVBS) Canada in fulfilling the spiritual and social needs of the local Hindu community are laudable. Construction of the Sringeri temple, the Community Center and Adishankara Museum with in a span of 5 years of inception of SVBF. Canada, is a proof of its religious and cultural commitment.

I send my best wishes and wish the consecration ceremony all success.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(B.S.YEDDYURAPPA)

Sri Ravi Subramanian Chairman, SVBF Canada 84 Brydon Drive, Etobicoke, ON M9w 4n6.